Photo news



Secretary-General Mari Amano (R) welcomes Ambassador Mohau Pheko (L), Embassy of South Africa in Japan, who visited the APO Secretariat with First Secretary Msibi on 11 October.



Coordination meeting for the Research on Performance Management for Public-sector Organizations, Manila, Philippines, 3 September.



Participants and experts attending the training course on Management Consultancy for Green Productivity, APO Secretariat, 2 September.



EPIF Preparatory Committee Chairperson and Senior Advisor for Technology of Teijin Ltd. Kazuyuki Sakai at the EPIF 2014 press conference, Taipei, ROC, 31 October.